
October 10, 2022 

WOMEN’S HEALTH AND CANCER RIGHTS ACT OF 1998 

As required by the Women’s Health and Cancer Rights Act of 1998, your Plan provides benefits 

to individuals receiving medical and surgical benefits under the Plan for mastectomy-related 

services including:  

(1) Reconstruction of the breast on which the mastectomy was performed,

(2) Surgery and reconstruction of the other breast to produce a symmetrical appearance, and

(3) Prostheses and treatment of physical complications at all stages of the mastectomy, including

lymphedemas.

This coverage is to be determined in consultation with the attending Physician and the Patient. 

Such coverage, if available, is subject to annual Deductible and Coinsurance provisions as may 

be deemed appropriate and as are consistent with those established for other benefits under the 

Plan.  

For more information, contact your Plan Administrator at TLC Benefit Solutions, Inc. P.O. Box 

947, Valdosta, GA 31603, (229) 249-0940. 

This notice is available at www.houze.org/langdale. 

http://www.houze.org/langdale

